
From: | Redacted |
Sent: 12/17/2010 6:19:21 PM
To: 'mdr@cpuc.ca.gov' (mdr@cpuc.ca.gov)

RedactedCc:
Stock, William (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=WCS3); 
'sks@cpuc.ca.gov' (sks@cpuc.ca.gov); 'rst@cpuc.ca.gov' (rst@cpuc.ca.gov)

Bcc:
Subject: Redactions to TIMP Audit Documents

Dear Mr. Robertson,
Please note that Attachment A to PG&E's December 16, 2010, TIMP Audit response letter (PDF page 26) included 
a reference to a PG&E employee; similarly, the Summary of Audit Findings (PDF page 10) attached to the CPSD's 
October 21, 2010, TIMP Audit letter included a reference to the same PG&E employee. References to specific 
PG&E employees are confidential; accordingly, PG&E is providing you with an electronic version of those two 
documents with the employee name redacted in the locations noted above. Please use these redacted versions 
in any public use of these documents.

«...» «...»
If you have any questions, please contact [Redacted

Redacted
Pacific Gas and Electric Company
Redacted

This email is; intended only for the use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed and may contain information that is privileged, 
confidential and exempt from disclosure under applicable law, including the attorney-client privilege,. If the reader of this email is not the 
intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited, Do 
not disclose the contents to anyone,, if you have received this communication in error, please return the original message to the sender via

email,.
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